
Hello Supervisors, 

As a resident and business owner in the county I am writing to express my support for the 

recommendation to audit the MCSO and other related public protection budget areas. I believe 

an audit will help the you all be able to make more informed decisions on the spending in the 

future. 

Thank you, Jacqueline Strock  

Roots Herbal Apothecary 

 


